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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON MEMBERSHIP 
APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES 

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) discussed the Enforcements Consultants 
(EC) recommendations to amend the Council Operating Procedure (COP) 23 for Exempted 
Fishing Permits (EFP) with regards to issuing EFPs if the applicant has violated the terms of a 
previous EFP or has a recent major fisheries violation. Because the EC statement wasn’t available 
until after the CPSAS met in June, no statement was forth coming at the time. 
 
At this time, the CPSAS believes the Council should adopt COP 23 as described in Agenda Item 
C.7, Attachment 4.  
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2022/08/c-7-attachment-4-proposed-revisions-to-cop-23.pdf/
https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2022/08/c-7-attachment-4-proposed-revisions-to-cop-23.pdf/

